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3rd December 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Christmas Preparations 
 

Monday 10th at 2pm 
Dress rehearsal in Buckminster 
Village Hall 

Year 1-6 performance 
 
Tea/coffee and mince pies for sale 

This performance is for anyone 
who cannot make the evening 
performances such a families with 
young children, grandparents and 
Foundation Stage children (who 
will walk up from school). 
Please can all children be 
collected from the village hall at 
3.20pm. 
Bus children will be collected from 
the hall and After School children 
will be walked back to school 
NO TICKETS REQUIRED 

Monday 10th at 6pm 
Children to arrive at Buckminster 
Village hall in full costume no 
earlier than 5.40pm 

Year 1-6 performance 
Please can children not eat their 
tea in their costume.  Thank you 
Tea/coffee and mince pies for sale 
Raffle 

TICKETS REQUIRED 
(available from 3rd December 
from the office) 
2 per family 

Tuesday 11th at 2pm 
In the school hall 
 

Foundation Stage Performance NO TICKETS REQUIRED  
Everyone welcome.  The rest of 
the school will also be watching  

Tuesday 11th at 6pm 
In the school hall 
Children to arrive at school in full 
costume no earlier than 5.40pm 

Foundation Stage Performance 
 
Please can children not eat their 
tea in their costume.  Thank you 

NO TICKETS REQUIRED  
Everyone welcome 

Wednesday 12th at 6pm  
Children to arrive at Buckminster 
Village hall in full costume no 
earlier than 5.40pm 

Year 1-6 performance 
Please can children not eat their 
tea in their costume.  Thank you 
Tea/coffee and mince pies for sale 
Raffle 

TICKETS REQUIRED 
(available from 3rd December 
from the office) 
2 per family 

Friday 14th  Christmas Jumper Day 
Wear a Christmas jumper instead 
of your school jumper 

NO CHARGE 

Tuesday 18th  Christmas Dinner Day  

Wednesday 19th  Christmas Parties in the 
afternoon 

Children bring party clothes in a 
bag to change into at lunchtime. 

Friday 21st at 2.30pm  Carol Service in Buckminster 
Church (not for Pre-School 
Children) 

Please collect children from the 
church at 3.15/20pm. 
Bus children will be collected from 
church and After School Club 
children will be walked back to 
school.   

 
Kind regards 
Mrs Debbie Clarke 
Head Teacher 



 
 
 

 


